
Dear Sir

I refer to your letter of 15 January 2018 regarding the suspension of the 
Drinking in Public Places Byelaw for the above event and write to advise that I 
have no objections to the council’s application.

Yours faithfully

Chris Macintosh
Assistant Procurator Fiscal
Grampian Highland and Islands
Aberdeen


